

Masefield Primary School

Masefield Road, Little Lever, Bolton, BL3 1NG

Tel: 01204 333714 Fax: 01204 333531 office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk School Twitter: @MasefieldCP

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker Head of School: Mr A Done

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Reception trip - Little Lancashire Village

On Monday 5th February, Reception will be going on an educational visit to Little Lancashire Village in Darwen to support out topic this term about People Who Help US. The children will explore the village and further their knowledge of People Who Help Us.

We will leave school at 9am so please ensure your child is in school by 8.45am, returning at lunchtime.

The cost of this trip requires us to ask for a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child. We are asking parents to pay and give consent online for this trip. If you have any issues paying online, please contact the office. No child will be excluded from the trip due to lack of payment but should we not meet the bulk of costs, the trip will have to be cancelled. If you would like your child to go but presently have problems with contributing please contact Mr Done.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Clark Reception Class Teacher















